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Let’s Celebrate January
Adventure Awaits:

2024 Topics

Discover what’s going on in yur neck of the woods.

Age Magnificently
Please follow us on Facebook at Birchwood Senior Living!

You can find our monthly calendars and food menu on our website at 
birchwoodseniorliving.com

Shirley L--4th
Ardy J--14th

Janet A--19th
Barb W--25th

Suzette H--26th

This year we are combining the Community Life
Calendar themes with the Employee Engagement

Themes.  "Adventure Awaits in 2024"



Random Fact

New Residents

New Residents

Chaplain Chat

Welcome

Did you know?

New Lifelong Learning Program

WELCOME &
BIRTHDAY Party

January 12th at 2:30pm 
Meet in the Dining Room

Dietary & Housekeeping

Onsite Services

Feeback Forms

Business Office

On behalf of the staff at Birchwood Arbors,
we would like to welcome and thank you for
trusting us with your care. We strive to create
an environment that can feel like a home
away from home. We are committed to
providing you with the best care possible
while you are with us.

Welcome
We are working with a few prospective

residents and their families, but no confirmed
move in dates as of yet.

Sheng- Food Service Director
651-466-1017

Emily-Housekeeping Manager
651-466-1028

Feedback Forms are located by the elevator on
each floor. Staff, residents and families are

encouraged to use the forms at any time they
have a comment/suggestion they would like to

share with management. 
Food comment cards are located in the Dining

Room.

Chaplain Kathleen McCauley 651-466-1031
kmccauley@birchwoodseniorliving.com

End of Life Doula Kris Hays 651-466-1024
khays@birchwoodseniorliving.com

Podiatry, Dental, Associated Clinic of Psychology, or
Integrative Therapy, contact floor nurse or front desk.

If you have any billing questions or need
information about your statement, please

contact our Business Office Manager.
Cheryl Fields 651-466-1046

cfields@birchwoodseniorliving.com

Renewal
Kathleen McCauley 
Campus Chaplain     

As we embark on another new year, it is a great opportunity to renew.  Renew our
outlook on life, renew our commitment to health and wellness and renew our spirit and
soul.  Renewing our soul/spirit is sometimes a challenge for us; not because we don’t

deeply desire it, but because it is elusive/mysterious.   Oftentimes we believe the use of
the familiar tool of discipline is necessary for renewal.  More disciplined with our

prayers and ritual, but we can also renew our souls with enrichment and gentleness.  
Listening to an inspiring song, spending time in quiet, listening to the birds, writing in a

journal etc.  These are all spiritual practices that can call forth spiritual growth and
renewal. 

       2 Corinthians 4:16. “So we do not lose heart. Though our outer self is wasting
                                 away, our inner self is being renewed day by day.”

What Are Virtual Programs? 
They are live and interactive presentations that connect residents

with interesting people in amazing places through video
conferencing. 

Current programs connect with museums, national parks, experts,
and authors to cover a variety of lifelong learning subjects.  See the

attachment for the 2024 schedule!

How Do They Work? 
Residents and prospects gather in front of the Chapel TV/

conferencing system.
The presenter is coming live via the conferencing TV and there is a

program moderator that helps facilitate questions from the
audience.

The community staff members are able to submit questions using
the live chat at any time during the program for the presenter to

answer, making the experience much different from merely
watching a documentary where the audience has no ability to

interact.

When Do They Happen?
There will be a virtual program on the first Thursday of each month

from 2:00pm - 3:00pm CT for 2024. 
The July program is scheduled for Monday July 1st at 2:00pm

since the first Thursday is the 4th of July.



Recent Move-ins:

Arbors Updates

Community Life Lifespark Events

For Residents and 
Forest Lake Community

Random Fact

Our Community Life Department offers a wide variety of leisure activities and recreational programs.
We strive to fulfill program opportunities within the Wellness Wheel which is comprised of the 7

Dimensions of Wellness. These include; Physical, Social, Emotional, Spiritual, Intellectual,
Environmental, and Vocational. Some of you may enjoy programs in one area and not another, and

others enjoy it all. We provide a monthly calendar of events for you to look at and plan. The
community life team loves when you join in. Come for an entire program or leave anytime you want.

There are NO rules for participation. We hope to enrich your lives and keep you active.
Activities are Subject to Change. Make sure to check the bulletin board by the 1st floor elevator
daily or the Dining Room TV. for the most up to date schedule. 
RESIDENT COUNCIL is a great time to talk about activity requests or changes.
Sign up for OUTINGS is in the Wellness Room. Sign up closes the day before the event.

Aging Magnificently is a team sport. We
become stronger, healthier, and happier
individuals when we come together as a

community. Through our Spark Performance
League, we build relationships and challenge
one another as we break from the myth that
aging is an inevitable decline. Our athletes
believe these performances are more than
competition, they’re about connecting to

greater strength, purpose, and belonging (and
a whole lot of fun!). Designed by Dr. Bill

Thomas, these performances promote healthy
aging by purposefully engaging the mind,
body, and spirit. With roles for athletes,
cheerleaders, analysts, scouts, practice

coordinators, rhythm sections and so much
more, we promise you, there’s a place for you

and your skills in our Spark Performance
League. Welcome to our team!

We have a lot of Lost and Found items. We will
have a table out in the Wellness Room on the
first floor beginning January 2nd. Items not
claimed by January 15th will be donated.
Assisted Living Certificate of Rent Paid for 2023
will be mailed by 1/31/24.
Please make sure to bring us any new insurance
cards (medical, dental, vision...)




